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From: 

Mr. Jim Parker
Xavier’s Girls School
Dallas – 41523


To:

Dr. Alex Parson
The Principal
Hayes Engineering School
Dallas - 41526

March 14, 2012

Dear Mr. Parson,


This is in recommendation of Ms. Heather Bryant regarding admission in your institution in the ‘B.Tech’ degree course.

I would like to inform you that Ms. Bryant has been my student in our school. I am Craig Thomas, her Chemistry teacher.

She passed her school examination with good grades. Heather was exceptionally good in studies, she ranked 2nd in the class. She has also cleared the entrance exam for engineering with good percentile.

Your institute is known for an international academic environment with all modern facilities for students and every engineering student wants to get admission in your college.

I believe that give a chance in your prestigious college, she will be able to learn the fundamentals of engineering efficiently and will succeed in future. 

So, I recommend Ms. Heather Bryant for admission in your B.Tech program. I am enclosing related documents in support of her application.

Please consider her admission. 
Thanks.

Regards,
Mr. Jim Parker
Xavier’s Girls School
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